
 

 

British GT & GB3 Championships 

Oulton Park International 

30th March & 1st April 2024 

 

Bulletin 56 – British GT BOP Document Update 

 

In accordance with article 30.1 of the British GT Championship 2024 Published Regulations it is confirmed 

that the Balance of Performance document applicable for this competition is the document  

bearing the header: BALANCE OF PERFORMANCE FOR GT3 AND GT4 CARS: OULTON PARK 

and the title: BOP 31.03.24 and identified by the footer: Decisions taken by the SRO GT Bureau 

31/03/2024. 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scott Pucknell 

Event Secretary 

01/04/24 


